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New Jersey Workers' Compensation Alert - Update April 22, 2020

In keeping with the goal of Governor Murphy to curtail the spread of the COVID-19 virus, the New Jersey 
Division of Workers' Compensation has extended the closure of the courts but for essential personnel until 
May 11, 2020. The previous guidelines are still in place and noted below in the April 22, 2020 Memo from 
Director and Chief Judge Russell Wojtenko, Jr.

 

Click here to view the April 22, 2020 Memo from Director and Chief Judge Russell Wojtenko, Jr. 

 

Click here for our podcasts and webinars as we continue to keep you updated.

 

 

https://www.nj.gov/labor/forms_pdfs/wc/pdf/Notice_WC_Courts_Closed_until_0511.pdf
https://www.wglaw.com/Practices/Workers-Compensation?viewall=true&neCategory=WG%20University

